
 

 

 

News from Miss Tanner… 

Celebrating Cultural  

Diversity 

                 
 

 
Children’s University is well on it’s way. All 

students now have their  
passports.  

 
Make sure you record your activities and 

your hours in your passport!  
 

GO TO  
https://www.adelaide.edu.au/

childrensuniversity/ 

 
To view the destinations you can visit in  

Adelaide.  

 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjJiPubi5LhAhW1Q3wKHf29AlsQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.childrensuniversityscotland.com%2Fpassport-holders%2Fusing-your-passport-to-learning%2F&psig=AOvVaw25eQPrbDIQJCGcLrJ


 

 

Breakfast Club 

Thursday 8:15-8:40am  

Come join us at the kitchen to 

have a piece of toast or some 

Weetbix.  

Thank you Kick Start for Kids! 

 
 

 

Homework Club! 

Thank you to Miss Angela for running our Homework Club. 

Every Thursday 3-4pm 

 

SAPOL has been visiting our classrooms teaching us all 

about themselves and what they do. 

https://www.police.sa.gov.au/

